Hillview Medical Centre – Staff Changes Summer 2018

Farewell to: Dr Carolyn Taylor



Dr Taylor joined the practice in 1993, becoming a GP Partner in 2000. She will be leaving General Practice in July in order to pursue outside interests and spend more time with her family. We thank her for her long and dedicated service at Hillview and wish her all the best for the future.

Dr Duncan Gordon



Dr Gordon has worked for the practice for 6 years, and is moving in July to another practice nearer to his home where he will also be involved in training medical students. We thank him for his commitment and hope he will enjoy the next phase of his career.

Welcome to: Dr Dave Cartland



Dr Cartland is joining us as a full-time GP from the beginning of July. His GP training was undertaken in the West Midlands and he has gained wide experience in a variety of settings. He lives locally with his wife and children.

Miss Saiqa Aslam



Saiqa Aslam joined our practice in April as a pharmacist. She will be assisting patients with advice, support and reviews of medication.